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Alan Ehrlich

INAC Letter, dated Jan 22/03

Further to our discussion, we require clarification on INAC's letter addressed to Mr. Gordon Wray, dated January 22, 2003,

Your letter states that "We feel strongly that these issues should be resolved prior to the submission of our technical report
on February 14th, 2003, and request a ruling from the Board on this matter at its earliest convenience.”

The MVEIRB's Rules of Procedure states under item 50 that "Any issue that arises in the course of a proceeding that
requnres a decision or order from the Review Board shall be brought to the Review Board's attention by way of a Request
in writing with a clear and concise statement of the relevant facts, the decision or order being sought and the reasons why
the decision or order is needed.”

It is unclear to us as to what decision or order is being sought by INAC and the reasons why the decision or order is
needed. We would appreciate it if you could provide clarification on this.

Regards,
Glenda

De Beers Snap Lake EA Coordinator
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